




Next Monday 05 July most of our teachers will be involved in attending Paid Union Meetings

organised by the teachers’ union, NZEI.

Paid Union Meetings are provided for in the employment agreement between teachers and

the Ministry of Education. When they occur, schools are expected to manage the situation

while keeping the school open for instruction.

What this means is that next Monday, most children will spend part of the day in their own

class, and the remaining parts of the day in either one or two other classes. Classes will be

split amongst other classes of the same age level, which means children will join other

children that they know.

Normal school hours will be kept.

If you need to collect your child early, or are dropping them late due to an

appointment, please check in at the office to establish which room your child

is in at that point of time.

We continue to see sponsor money coming in for the Thon ‘21 fundraiser. The numbers are

looking very encouraging, and we are hoping for a very pleasing final total.

We are asking for all sponsor money to be collected and returned to

school by Wednesday 07 July.

Payment can be made in cash, on Kindo or online into the school

account.

Our next School Assembly is on Wednesday 07 July at 1.45pm in the Hall. All are welcome.

End of Term Two

This term finishes on Friday 09 July at 3.00pm. Term Three starts on Monday 26 July at

8.55am



Congratulations to Alayna Kingi of Room 22 who entered

in the Qizzle monster maker competition and won art

supplies for her class.

Congratulations to Elana Puni Young for Competing in the New

Zealand National Taekwondo Tournament 2021 - Winning silver and

gold medals.  We are very proud of you!

Barbecue next Wednesday:

BBQ Lunch - Wednesday 7 July
BBQ’s are back!! -

Sausage and Bread $1.50
Donuts $1.50
Veggie Chips .50

Pay cash in the classroom on Wednesday morning

OR pay using KINDO by 8.30am Wednesday morning

Help the school with this Fundraising effort!!



Pita Pit this Friday!

Go to www.ezlunch.co.nz

Click create an account and fill in your details.

Click Student buttons to add items to the cart

Click the calendar icon to order multiple dates

Next newsletter: Wednesday 07 July

Regards

John Robinson

Principal

http://www.ezlunch.co.nz

